
 

 

Awahou School  
‘A Lifestyle for Learning’ 

 
Monday 2nd December 2019, Term 4 - Week 8 (PART TWO) 

ATTENTION School Swimming Pool Users 
 
If you are using the school swimming pool after school hours and over the summer break please read the 
following information... 
 
Rules for pool users 

● All swimmers must have company 
● Children under 8 years of age must be actively supervised by someone who's at least 16, who can give 

immediate help 
● Please make sure the gate is always securely closed upon leaving 
● Nobody is to swim while under the influence of alcohol or drugs 
● Check the depth of water before entering the pool 
● Pushing or holding under the water is not permitted 
● Food and drink is not permitted in the pool 
● Check for hazards, such as steep slopes into deeper water 
● No running around the pool 
● Boogie boards, surf boards and kayaks are not to be used in the pool 
● The first aid kit is stored in the female changing room 
● If an emergency occurs, please call 111. For any other issues please call 027 242 0079 

 

Upcoming events… 

 
Monday 9th December - Liam Herlihy (2020 Maharahara teacher) visiting the school for the day 
 
Thursday 12th December - End of Year Celebration Assembly & Dinner @ 6pm 
 

Wednesday 18th December - Last day of Term 4.​ ​1pm close 
 



Final Celebration & Dinner 
 

Our Final Celebration is coming up on Thursday 12th 

December at 6pm. We will be presenting some 

awards and gifts. Farewelling our wonderful Year 8 

students and celebrating the year that has past. After 

the assembly our awesome FOA (Friends of Awahou 

Fundraising team) will provide burgers, fries, nachos 

and sausages free of charge! They are an amazing 

group of people. Please come along and celebrate 

with us! 

Zoo trip 
Our Wellington Zoo Sleepover on Monday was a great success! We got to have a guided tour and the zoo all to 

ourselves on Monday evening and Tuesday morning. We got to feed the giraffes and learn about many of the 

zoo animals. We all slept in the Archibald Centre within the zoo grounds. 
 

 
 

A huge thank you to the parents/staff who came along to transport 

and/or supervise… Brayden Melody, Christina Smith, Caroline Pribil, 

Victoria Sage, Hamish Scott, Vicki Pask, Peta Spackman and Rochelle Ward 
 

 


